December 2, 2010  Earth Advocate’s Committee Report:
The committee has ordered 11 books that have been recommended as must – reads for information on energy and climate change.  The books will be displayed in a special shelf display in the GBC library. Committee members have been encouraged to recommend other books to add to the collection. Most likely our Earth Day focus this year will be on climate change and energy.
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